
SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE 
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI) 

 
 

 Date:06.09.2024 
                        

N O T I C E 
 

It is hereby notified for the information of all students of B.A. (Hons.) 

Economics and B.A. (Hons.) English of Semester-I for the Academic Year 

2024-25 that their Student Identity Cards have been prepared. 

 
All the students of Semester-I are requested to collect their ID Cards from the 

course counter No.2 on Monday, 09th Sep, 2024 from 10:00 a.m. to 04:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

 

(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree) 
Principal 
 
Copy to: 
- College Website 
- ERP Portal 
- Student Notice Board 
- Dealing Assistant 
- A.O. Admn. 
 
  


